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St. Francis Hospital & Medical Center
ATTN: Sister Francis Marie

Administrator
114 Woodland Street
Hartford, Connecticut 06105

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Nos. 30-1246/80-01, 30-112/80-01 and 70-2390/80-01

This letter refers to your letter dated June 30. 1980, in response to our letter
dated June 6, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

NW k Ytty
B yce H. Grier
1 rector"
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